
New Owner of O&R Parts Service

If you own an O&R engine and need parts or repairs, the service provided for a long time by 

VicDidelot  has now been assumed by Mr. Burnis Ray, who will carry on the business.  Mr. Ray 

has run a parts and repair service for other OT engines for some time.

His address and contact data is as follows:  

Burnis Ray

6027 W. Ken  Caryl Point

Littleton, CO 80128

Phone 303-979-7517

email:  burnisr@aol.com


